
From: Sarah Watson

To: Draft EIS Feedback; Gundersen, Heather; 

CC: Cortright, Bob; Crall, Matthew; Richard Whitman; WARNER 
Chris; 

Subject: Comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement
Date: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 4:22:26 PM
Attachments: gundersen.070108..pdf 

Heather - 
 
Please find attached a letter from Richard Whitman of the Department of Land Conservation and 
Development,  regarding the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the Columbia River Crossing. A 
hard copy of the letter will also be sent.
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact us.
 
Thank you.
 
-Sarah Watson
 
 
Sarah Watson, Assistant to the Director 
Department of Land Conservation and Development 
635 Capitol St. NE, Suite 150 
Salem, Oregon 97301-2540 
Phone:  503.373.0050 ext. 271 
Fax:  503/378-5518 
email:  sarah.watson@state.or.us  
http://www.oregon.gov/LCD/index.shtml   
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